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1. Warren Beck. 
Every thing going well on the farm at the moment thanks. Keep writing the newsletters they are 
about the only thing I read at the moment that relates to what is happening and needed on our farm. 
Regards, 

2. Kathleen Hughes-Long, Dannevirke, Hawkes Bay. 
I wish you well for your presentation today. Sadly we are too far away to get there. You are an 

amazing man - always thinking of ways to help others. We can all learn so much from you. I also 
wanted to thank you for taking the time to write your newsletters. I always look forward to them 
arriving in my mail box. You write so well and explain everything in such a way that anyone can 
understand you. I particularly like how you endeavour to find solutions to problems. 

3. Amanda Withers, NZ. 
Thanks so much for your reply. We are really keen on making some changes, and Don is reading 
your articles, he is well read already, but some of this information we have never been told. Your 
Newsletters and articles are just brilliant!


